
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

        

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

         

 

 

 

                         

                          The Award can take up to 12 months so we are hoping to achieve this before April 22 

Park Community Academy is working towards achieving the Leading Parent 

Partnership Award.  The Award is a nationally recognised award. 

We will work towards meeting 9 different objectives before we can achieve the 

award. The 9 objectives are as follows: 

 The school demonstrates a commitment to work towards the Leading Parent 
Partnership Award. 

 The school makes and implements effective plans to achieve and maintain the 
Leading Parent Partnership Award. 

 The school is a welcoming communicative and friendly place for parents. 
 The school promotes the awareness and participation of all groups of parents in 

supporting their children's learning and developing their own learning.  In 
addition, the school holds and actively promotes a programme of 
opportunities and events for joint parent and child participation. 

 The school provides a good induction for all new parents. 
 The school provides parents with relevant and user-friendly guidance and 

information to help them support their children's learning. 
 The school produces and implements parent friendly policies to establish 

effective home school links and to improve children's attendance, punctuality, 
progress and positive participation in school. 

 The school provides good support for all parents as their children move through 
or leave the school. 

 The school summarises its achievements against the Leading Parent 
Partnership Award objectives and outlines its future plans. 

An external advisor will assess PCA to achieve the award. 

 

 

 

 
What difference will it make for PCA? 

 
It will help to improve pupil attendance, punctuality, behaviour and 

progress, increase parent support and involvement, enhance 
parent support in their child's learning and improve communication 

between home and school. 

What can families do to help? 
Read all newsletters and information we send out, come along to 
any events and complete any questionnaires.   
 
The Award can take upto 12 months so we are hoping to achieve 
this before April 22. 
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